
Dear parents and carers, 

  

Our Halloween Disco is Friday 20th October. 

  

Reception and KS1: 4.15pm-5.15pm 

KS2: 5.30-6.30  

  

Tickets are available to purchase on the School Money shop of the Teachers2Parents 

app.  

  

Tickets cost £2 per child and must be purchased in advance. 

  

As it's Halloween, we are looking forward to seeing all the children dressed in their best 

fancy dress costumes if they so wish.  

  

Volunteers are always welcome; if you are able to volunteer please let the school office 

know.  

  

Many thanks, 

  

HSA  
Sent via 

 

 

https://u17053880.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=kqJSHv5qPTYbCBWEqnpH2ADj4Mz7l-2FMjySXEXbcuDlo-3DRsrd_06bg9AB5Aqa-2FUUdReg2w1vvtmwgH3yJqgTKUmdcf5OxIeguCyrzpS7LUIFgchsvXfA9d3GK-2Fud8G0HcN345nUv1xYLRBO-2FaAjziT5nm7m6F6v58xW4ci2AvsVyFrv1OpKGbPsTuvKtcyxpTwBLIxXE11eFhT-2FBF2e-2Bv6VtBfcgswOJNvilzLm6Ixm1mOOZ6Zp-2BSJG1NTb-2BocLWPJNOEFBrabKLZWDiLkdzGH0u8-2BR0k-3D

